
 

 

 

11th April 2023 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Fijians Depart for Employment in Tokyo. 

 

Free Bird Institute is pleased to announce that two of its students from the Japanese Language 

Department have embarked on a new journey to work in JAL Ground Services in Haneda 

Airport, Tokyo, Japan, departing our shores on Friday 7th April 2023.  

Caroline Tawake and Anakeleto Tavakece have not only successfully completed our rigorous 

Japanese language course, but they have also excelled in their studies. 

Our Japanese Language department was launched in 2020 with the primary objective of 

providing Fijians with opportunities to work with our Japanese partners in Japan. 

Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, the department had to be temporarily closed. 

Chief Executive Officer, Mr Hiroshi Taniguchi said “Despite the challenges, we are thrilled to 

witness the success of Caroline and Anakeleto, who have demonstrated the hard work, 

dedication, and perseverance required to achieve this remarkable feat.  

We are confident that their skills and knowledge will contribute to the growth and prosperity 

of our Japanese stakeholders in Narita.” 

We wish Caroline and Anakeleto all the best as they embark on this new adventure. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 
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(Picture 1: Caroline (left) pictured with Anakeleto (right) and FBL’s Senior Liaising Officer, Varea 

Sakinasa at the Nadi International Airport on Friday 07th April 2023.) 


